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Board Members: John Beichner, Hannah Abram and Stan

PRESENT: Supervisor David Wilson,
Zembryski.

ABSENT: Bryan Meder
VISITORS: Drew Reilly, Wendel and Jared Perriam, Betty Catanese

Supervisor Wilson opened the Public Hearing.

Jared Perriam from Saturn Solar reviewed the Special Use Permit application with the Town

Board. He said the neighbors have been contacted by Saturn Solar.

Supervisor Wilson said notices were mailed to the neighbors and none have contacted the Town.
Drew Reilly asked about the emergency access and the waivers that Saturn Solar is requesting.

He said he will finalize Parts 2 and 3 and a draft resolution and forward to the Town Attorney

and Town Board.

John Beichner asked what the time frame is that Saturn Solar is looking to start the project.

Mr. Perriam said he hopes by the end of 2022.

The Board will review the updates at the May 10™ Town Board meeting.
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